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Well now, isn't the Calendar looking healthy?! I said to Steve Z at our Committee meeting last week that I should 

lead a ride soon. He said "Pick a date next year!" So I did - in case next week he says "Pick a date in 2015"! Fan-

tastic job, Steve. Well done for your drive and also well done to those who have nominated - this is what Ulysses 

is all about and what attracted me to Freo when I joined. Looking forward to seeing you on a ride soon - so make 

sure you all support the effort by joining the rides. 

 

Speaking of supporting rides - I have to comment on Colin and Ali's Tanglefoot ride. What a turn out! For a mo-

ment at 8.50am when I arrived I thought we'd recruited members from another branch to join! But no - all were 

Freo troops. I made a point of marking the corner where we left Brookton Hwy so I could accurately count the 

participants - 30 people on 22 bikes. Morning Tea at Pingelly had the locals wondering if they'd found themselves 

on a Mad Max remake set because, aside from us, a Goldwing troupe had descended on the village and gleaming 

metal abounded! 

 

Rumour has it that the person chosen by you lot to be out the front of this Branch again this year took it to heart 

and was markedly out the front on that ride - even overtaking the Ride Leaders. Pretty sure Kim and Craig are 

spreading that rumour - be careful what you believe! Ask yourself "Would any of our people be that 'disgraceful' 

and ride like that?" Really!? 

 

Am writing this from a friend's place in Jurien Bay on Saturday afternoon. Rode here last night after work fin-

ished. Just a lone bike on Indian Ocean Drive - except for the 5 bikes I caught up with bearing Austrian plates - 

which got me to thinking about our Branch motto (We don't care - We just ride there!) and what it means to me 

and, possibly, us as a group. 

 

"Tranquility": It's about being 'in the zone', on your favourite bike, on your favourite road, heading to your favour-

ite destination, for your favourite overnighter and, if you're very lucky, with your favourite pillion. Alternatively, 

it's being like those Austrians finding new roads and places to revel in with your close mates. Wonderful! 

 

Some of our troops are packing for the grand US tour as I type and I know that they will each relate to most, if not 

all of those sentiments! 

 

Bon Voyage, Guys. Have a great trip, bring back loads of memories, be safe and enjoy - but hurry home! 

 

Will catch the rest of you on a ride or at social gathering soon (make sure you say "Hello" if I don't get to you) 

and - as always 

 

Paint UP, Rubber DOWN! 

Ron Spencer 

President (53780) 

We donôt careé.We ride there 
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 Chain Reaction  : Call 08 92585600           P & A Hughes  : Call 08 93324026  

Proud web sponsors  
 

         
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      
  
 
 

      
   
 

I know totally non ñPCò but I could not resist it! Ed 

http://www.willettonexhaust.com.au/
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FREMANTLE BRANCH MEETING 

2ND WEDNESDAY OF THE MONTH AT SWAN YACHT 

CLUB. 
The committee is the servant of the Group, not the Master 

 

2011/2012 COMMITTEE: 

 

President      Ron Spencer (Spence) Member 53780   
                      President@ulyssesfremantle.com                               

 

Secretary/Treasurer Eileen Garside Member 61118                              

     SecTreas@ulyssesfremantle.com      

                                        

Committee   Glenda McGregor      Member 32282 

                      Wil Duncan       Member 20116  

                      Colin Booth   Member 61215 

                      Tony Barton       Member  50460  

 

Ride Coordinator Steve Zeretzky Member 42121  

                      RideCo@ulyssesfremantle.com 

  

Wheezy Rider Editor Mick Katarski    Member 55306 

                      Editor@ulyssesfremantle.com 

 

Web Master  Ron Spencer Member 53780 

                       Webmaster@ulyssesfremantle.com 

 

Quartermaster   Wil Duncan Member 20116 

                             Qm@ulyssesfremantle.com 

 

AROUND THE BRANCHES 
ARMADALE BRANCH  

Richard Peddel  93908764 

BUNBURY BRANCH  

Trevor Rose 0407998872 trevrose@westnet.com.au 
ESPERANCE BRANCH 

Steve Smith (Homer)  homers@westnet.com.au  

GERALDTON BRANCH  

Bruce Ralph 08-99642392   0427-642-392 

Bruce Ralph ralphy@wn.com.au   

JOONDALUP GROUP 

Ken Eaton   0893012727   ken@eatondesign.com.au 

MANDURAH BRANCH  

President            mmugpres@hotmail.com 

Secretary              mmugsec@hotmail.com    

PERTH BRANCH  

John Gliddon  93320440   0417-945-789 

WARNBRO SOUND WANDERERS 

Lee Mannering, Branch President, 0411 097 128 

Sandra Dix, Branch Secretary, 0413 513 039 

GREAT  SOUTHERN  BRANCH 

Ray Prior 0898429293   guzzirider@aapt.net.au 

KALGOORLIE  

Andrew Mason  0890914220   0419922860 
WEB ADDRESSES 
National Ulysses site:     www.ulyssesclub.org           

Fremantle Ulysses  site: www.ulyssesfremantle.com 

Note: Next meeting, Wed 11th  

September 2013 

 
 

And as always 
 

Wednesday morning Plods from South beach kiosk 

assemble at 9:00am for a 9:30am start. If you're an 

early riser, some  members meet for breakfast at 

8:00am before the Plod. 

 

The group will meet at the  Ill Capriccio Café Bar 

corner of South Terrace and Commercial Street 

South Fremantle. There is 2 hour parking across the 

road and also behind the Indian restaurant on the op-

posite corner of Commercial Street. 

 

The  Saturday morning coffee get togethers  

commence at 10:00am. at the Victoria  Café. This 

caf® is located at the eastern end of the Fremantle óEô 

Shed Markets. Great Coffee, come and give it a try. 

 

 

 

DISCLAIMER. All expressions of opinion are published on the basis 

that they are not to be regarded as expressing the official opinion of 

the Ulysses Club but are included for general interest only. The Ulys-

ses Club Fremantle Branch accepts no responsibility for the accuracy 

of any of the opinions or information contained in the Wheezy Rider 

and readers should rely on their own enquiries in making any deci-

sions touching their own interest. Errors and omissions excepted. Pub-

lication of articles at Editorôs discretion. 
 

 

mailto:homers@westnet.com.au
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